
Would your child like to be a

on our school morning news show?

Our school has a morning news show, The Eagle News Network 
(ENN), that is hosted and produced by our students. Being an
ENN crew member is only open to 5th grade students through 
an audition process, but this year we are opening up a GUEST 
ANCHOR opportunity to all of our students. This is a way for our 
news show to fundraise for this program. 

If you think your child would like to be ON THE NEWS for a day,
simply scan the QR code below and complete the form. Limited 
dates are available and will be removed once reserved. We do 
our best to record our news program each day and upload it to 
our website at 
https://sites.google.com/greenvilleschools.us/enn/episodes so 
you could plan to watch your child’s broadcast there once it 
happens.

GUEST ANCHOR
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